

Archdiocese of Birmingham

ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Vivian Road, Harborne, Birmingham, B17 0DN

Telephone: 0121-464 2141 Fax: 0121-464 8312

Email: enquiry@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk www.stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss H.M. Cusack M.Ed.



6th March 2018

Dear Parent

Y2A Class Assembly

Please join us and our Y2A children as they lead our school in collective worship. Assembly begins at 9:15 and we ask that all visitors are seated before the assembly begins. All most welcome.

Y2N Postponed Class Assembly

Our Y2N children will present their assembly on Wednesday 14th March instead of our 'Stay & Pray' meditation time. Please join us.

Weather!

Hopefully we have seen the end of the harsh winter conditions which so untypically came last week. Please ensure that children come suitably prepared for the possibility of heavy rain and extreme cold – and, dare I say, - sunshine.

Parent Meeting Times for Booking in week starting 19th March.

You can now register via the School website your time(s) to meet with your child's teacher. Please note that Reception and Y1 will have an afternoon session and an evening session.

The web booking system for your appointments will close next Wednesday 14th March. If you have not yet booked, please do so. Otherwise, we will offer you an appointment for vacant slots.

PTA

The next PTA meeting has been rearranged from 1st March to **Thursday 15th March** at 7:30 pm in the School Hall. All welcome. Please do come along so that we can have a full and open discussion about where we are going next and to prepare for the next big thing – the Party in the Playground, fondly known as PiP! It is not long away and this annual event takes a lot of organising and needs many hands to the deck. Thank you as always for your voluntary support.

Lenten Charity

This year we are supporting Queen Alexandra College which provides educational opportunities for young adults with moderate to severe learning difficulties. This is a local charity and it means our children will be able to interact with and see what they are supporting. There is a Y6 cake sale on Friday 9th March and the children are preparing their own letter regarding this. My thanks to the children who have organised this event independently.

Thought for Mothers' Day this Lenten time

Scarlet the poppies, blue the corn-flowers, golden the wheat. Gold for the Eternal: Blue for Our Lady: Red for the five wounds of her Son."

Adelaide Crapsey

: D Happy Mother's Day to each and every one of the mothers in our community with our love and appreciation: D

Yours sincerely,

HM Cwack

H. M. Cusack, Headteacher

Reception parents x ÷ + There are 9 places remaining
for Thursday's Maths workshop
from 1:30 pm. Please join us!